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          23rd January 2020 

Y6 SATs Information Meeting 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

As you will be aware, this is an important year for your child as he/she prepares to move on 

to secondary school. Part of this preparation includes National Curriculum Tests (SATs) 

which will help to assess their knowledge and learning so far.   

  

These tests will take place during the week beginning Monday 11th May. Please ensure 

that family holidays are not taken during this time.  

  

There have been many changes to the assessment system over the past few years. The 

tests in English and Maths reflect the new national curriculum, and are intended to be more 

rigorous. Results are published using a new system which replaces the old national 

curriculum levels.  

  

We would like to invite you to attend a short meeting which will help to explain these tests and 

the changes in more detail.   

  

The meeting will be held on Tuesday 4th February 2020 at 6.30pm   

 

We will have a selection of revision books which you may like to share with your child; you 

can pay for these via bank transfer to the school and they will be sent home with your child. 

 

We will also take the opportunity to inform you of our approaching PSHCE sessions which will 

cover conception to birth. 

  

Please complete the reply slip below if you will be attending this meeting.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs C Barrows 

Head of Key Stage 2  

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

Name of child: ________________________________        Class:____________________ 

 

I will be attending the SATs information for parents meeting on Tuesday 4th February 2020 at 

6.30pm   

  

Parent/Carer signature: ________________________________  


